
April 10, 2023 

TO THE HONORABLE MEMBERS OF THE ILLINOIS GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

SUBJECT:  Public Act 102-0721 Quarterly Report on Contractor-
Requested Change Orders Involving Price 

The Illinois Department of Transportation has prepared a quarterly report for 
contractor-requested change orders involving price in accordance with Public 
Act 102-0721, which went into effect on January 1, 2023.   

The report is intended to provide information regarding change order requests 
concerning price that have been received by the Department within the 
applicable reporting quarter and have not been acted upon within 45 days after 
their receipt. The report will be submitted to the General Assembly and 
published on our website each quarter for the duration of the period 
established by the public act.   

The enclosed report is for the period between January 1, 2023, and March 31, 
2023.  PA 102-0721 requires the report to be submitted by the department on 
or before April 15, 2023; therefore, a copy the report for this period is enclosed 
for your use.   

The Illinois Department of Transportation is committed to making sure that 
potential contract changes are communicated effectively and that change 
requests are acted upon in a timely fashion. As such, if there are any 
questions regarding this report or if you need additional information, please 
contact me.     

Sincerely, 

Omer M. Osman, P.E. 
Secretary 

Enclosure 



Reporting Quarter Date Range:
From: 1/1/2023
To: 3/31/2023

The data below pertains to  Contractor-Requested Change Orders Involving Price (CRCOIP):

CRCOIP Received this period: 30
CRCOIP NOT acted upon within 45 days: 0

Detailed CRCOIP approval times :

CONTRACT # REQUEST # REQUEST DATE ACTION DATE # DAYS
N/A N/A N/A N/A N/A
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